
 
Happy summer everyone!! Now….let’s talk fall! 

  
To get your team items by first date of play, remember to get your club order in by JULY 1.  
  
Our goal is to get you everything you need by game time and the best shot we’ve got of making 
that happen is by receiving your order no later than the end of this month.  
  
Orders will be processed based on your club’s first date of play and product availability. You will 
receive an email to let you know when your order is in the works, and a shipping confirmation 
and tracking number will be sent when your order is out the door and on its way. Should there 
be an issue with any item in your order, we will contact you immediately and work with you to 
find a suitable solution.  
  
It is important to note that orders cannot be expedited, so please, please, please (and pretty 
please with a cherry on top) get your orders in by JULY 1!  We want to make sure every player 
on your team is outfitted and ready to go.  
  
Not sure about sizes? Size charts for all items are located here under “How do I know what size 
to order?” 
  
Also, keep in mind that any item personalized with a player name or number cannot be returned 
or exchanged, and there is an $11.95 shipping charge on all orders. Finally, to ensure orders 
arrive in a timely manner, they will be delivered directly to customers' homes.  
  
Any questions? Feel free to contact us at info@gazellesportssoccer.com. Otherwise, enjoy your 
summer (after your order is in, of course!) 
  
Sincerely,  

 
Your friends from Team Gazelle 

      

https://gazellesportssoccer.com/pages/frequently-asked-questions

